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God now a scientifically proven fact!

Christmas, December 2016, James Y

It was long considered impossible, but God is now a scientifically proven fact.

The indisputable scientific evidence given for the existence of God, in the book "The 
New Global Awareness" by James Y, is the first ever evidence to challenge Richard 
Dawkins' anti-religious and anti-theist arguments in his book "The God Delusion" head-
on.

Whereas so much of our current understanding of spirituality is based on the study of old
sacred scriptures, the evidence provided in "The New Global Awareness" of our spiritual
reality is solely based on contemporary science and facts as well as a better 
understanding of our physical reality.

In other words, "The New Global Awareness" brings spirituality back into our lives again 
- but this time without the reliance on Religion.

That being said, although the facts and evidence provided in "The New Global 
Awareness" will eradicate the need for opposing religions - it will in effect help both grow
our spiritual awareness and develop our spiritual engagement.

The true gems, or cornucopia of newsworthy material contained in "The New Global 
Awareness" lies in the effect that this new evidence and insight will have on all aspects 
of our lives.

With a growing need to tackle the uncertainty and upheaval in the world, it will not only 
eradicate the need for opposing religions and put an end to religiously motivated 
fanaticism, but it will also have a dramatic impact on all other major Global issues and 
our Political systems.

It will open the doors to a whole new perception and understanding of our physical 
reality, even to the extent of discovering and explaining the underlying structure that 
upholds the laws of physics. Sciences that it will have a major impact on include for 
example:

- Quantum Physics
- Neuroscience
- General Science
- Modern Medicine
- Astronomy

And just in time for Christmas - as spirituality and science merge into one, creating a 
new shared global awareness of who we are; our true reality and how we and it all fits 
together, The New Global Awareness will also help put Jesus back into Christmas, as it 
shines a whole new light on the words of Jesus and the wisdom upon which he and 
other sages based their words of wisdom. 



To access the images associated with this Press Release and used in the 
accompanying Social Media campaign, please go to our website images folder: 
http://www.thenewglobalawareness.com/images.html.


